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Ref: FOI-000394 
 
Date: 10/11/23 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response below. 
 
Please disclose the information listed below by return email within 20 days as per the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000.  
 

 
  
** As advised by professional development - Bank staff can access any internal course that is on the HUB 
especially with learning and development, clinical skills and within the professional development team. The 
difference for bank staff is this would be in their own time. 
 

IV Administration, Cannulation, Venepuncture, NG Intubation, Catheterisation, 12-Lead ECG training, 
 Clinical Governance and Risk, Conflict Resolution, Equality, Diversity and Human Rights, W.R.A.P/Prevent 
· Safeguarding Level 2 Adults, Safeguarding Level 2 Children, Fire Safety and Prevention, Health, Safety and 
Welfare, Infection Control for Clinical Staff, Infection Control for Non-Clinical Staff, Resuscitation and Life 
Support, Information Governance and Data Security, Mental Health Law Awareness, Advanced Mental Capacity 
Act, Moving and Handling, End of Life Care Level 1, End of Life Care Level 2 

 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/

